Glendale Community College

Study Abroad Committee Minutes (Adopted)

Thursday, May 6, 2010

AD121

12-00-1:15 p.m. 

The Study Abroad Meeting was called to order at 12:05 p.m.

Present:
Kim Foong Chong (Chairperson), Kit Crawford, Ani Keshishian, Murray Stach, Victoria Buresch, Ron Harlan, Alexa Schumacher, Ani Karapetyan
Absent:
Stela Fetjak (Keshishian proxy), Flavio Frontini (Crawford proxy), George Skriabin 

Guests:
None

Approval of minutes – march 18, 2010


It was MSC (Keshishian/Karapetyan) that the minutes of March 18, 2010 be approved. 

I. PROGRAM STATUS:

Kim Foong Chong reported on the status of the Bali 2010 program.  


Currently, the Bali program has 31 students who have signed up to go.

II. DISCUSSION ITEMS:

a) The committee discussed two proposals for Summer 2011, Japan and Bali.  
The proposal for Japan was submitted by Shihoko Tatsugawa and Mari Lopez and would offer Japanese 102 (5 units), Japanese 103 (5 units) and Japanese 048 (1 unit). This program would possibly accommodate up to 50 students and cost would be under $3,000. Additionally, the instructors for the Japan program have requested that the Study Abroad Director travel with them to handle all logistics.   
The proposal for Bali was submitted by Chris Juzwiak, Darren Leaver, Laura Englund-Krusee and Denise Ezell to teach Geography, Humanities and Psychology.  The committee felt that since Bali is being offered this summer (2010), that the class offerings should be different for the subsequent summer. They felt that this would make the program more viable as well as introduce other instructor(s) to the Study Abroad program.*

III. ACTION ITEMS:

a)  It was MSC (Harlan/Murray) that options for class offerings for the Bali proposal be explored.*

b)  It was MSC (Keshishian/Karapetyan) that the Japan program for Summer 2011 be approved with Shihoko Tatsugawa teaching Japanese 102 and Mari Lopez teaching Japanese 103, and Japanese 048.  Additionally, the program must have at least 10 signed-up students by the beginning of the Spring 2011 semester in order to proceed. 

ADJOURNMENT:    The meeting was adjourned at 12:57 p.m.

Submitted by: Kim Foong Chong

* The proposal for Bali for Summer 2011 has been withdrawn by the instructors.

